
Vanpro "guides" a major medical manufacturer 

with new aluminum extrusion program. 

Cambridge, MN October 15, 2010- Vanpro announces it has 
just completed a preproduction pilot run for a guide PDM 
strap with a major medical equipment manufacturer. Working 
closely with the customer, Vanpro Engineers were able to 
assist in the design. The units are an aluminum extrusion, 
requiring a variety of machining operations, painting, and 
special packaging. The units are used to ensure proper 
installation of hand held units sliding into a battery docking 

station. Full production is slated to begin 4rth quarter of 2010. 

 

For more information about our capabilities, visit us at www.wafer-process-
solutions.com, www.magmachining.com, or email us atsales@vanpro-inc.com 

 

 


